P.0. Box 959
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

November 9, 1979

Dugan Production Corporation
P.0, Box 208
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to our telephone conversation of November 8, 1979,
vherein, Mr. Tom Dugan advised that he did not want to pursue the
approval of the Application for Permit to Drill Well No. 2 Pittam
Pond NEXSE section 34, T. 30 N., R. 15 W., Lease No. Hew Mexico 10738
at this time. Accordingly, your Application for Permit to Drill is
returned herewith, unapproved.

If in the future, you wish to drill this well; it will be necessary to
resubmit the Application”for Permit to Drill.

Sincerely yours,

Jares F, Sins
District 011 and Gas Supervisor
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